
MVRC/ YARS 3 November 2021 Meeting 

K6MVR Repeater 

Attending:  

Officers: President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ and Secretary Dave Nishikawa KC6YFG. 

Members:  Tom Bowen KM6DML, Daniel Cameron KF6HHH, Robert Close KK6DUW,  Wes Hardaker 

WS6Z, Steve Hartzell W6WBO, Doug Hollowell KK6LDS, Darrell Horst KM6KFW,  Lu King W6KJX, Peter 

Klavins KKL6OIX,  Greg Kruckewitt KGG6ST, Rick Littlefield N6KLB, Don Matteson KI6PEL, Tom Preston 

KQ6EO, Bill Ragsdale K6KN, Greg Schwei KK6NQJ, Steve Sparks KC6MHT, and Heather Spaulding KK6POX.   

Guest Present: None  

Meeting opened by President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ,  at 1930 hours on the K6MVR 147.000 repeater. 

He held a roll call asking for check –ins and approval of the October minutes and the October treasurer’s 

report.   All reports were approved. 

Repeater Trustee Report: None 

New Business – None 

President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ reported that almost 100% of dues for current members had been 

received. He also mentioned that donated radio equipment was still available including a complete 2m 

station. 

Foxy’s Fall Century – SAG and Radio Chair Dave Nishikawsa KC6YFG reported that a donation had been 

received from the Davis Bike Club. Apportioning the donation to other groups will be presented at the 

December meeting for approval. 

Membership move to ZOOM where President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ gave a presentation on the Foxy’s 

Fall Centuryt. Bill Ragsdale K6KN presented a video on the origin of QSL cards. 

Members moved back to the K6MVR repeater where President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ adjourned the 

meeting at 2035 hours. 

   

 

 


